Forest Lake

Continuing tradition, we are happy to announce that we will again be holding an ‘Ice
Cream Social’ on Saturday, July 6th, in the Forest Lake Clubhouse from 12:00—4:00
p.m.

We will be offering the traditional ice cream sundaes as in previous years. Each sundae will
offer selection of two of three toppings:

chocolate sauce, strawberries and the all popular kids favorite, sprinkles!!

Please plan to stop by and participate on July 6th to help keep the tradition going!

Please also consider volunteering an hour of your time. We are able to offer our
Forest Lake activities only with the help of many wonderful volunteers and hope

you will consider helping us out that day.

If interested, text or call Pat Gordon 586-944-6959.



